
From: BoardSec 
Sent: January 12, 2009 11:12 AM 
To: Zulma DeBonis 
Subject: FW: EB-2008-0273 Natural Resource Gas Limited Proceeding 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Red 
 
 
 
______________________ 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
416-440-7605 
Fax: 416-440-7656 
Website: www.oeb.gov.on.ca 
Official Correspondence: BoardSec@oeb.gov.on.ca 
  
Address: 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
______________________ 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Penny, Michael [mailto:mpenny@torys.com] 
Sent: January 10, 2009 9:36 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: doleary@airdberlis.com; sstoll@airdberlis.com; philt@stockwoods.ca; 
rking@ogilvyrenault.com; lthacker@litigate.com; Michael Millar 
Subject: Re: EB-2008-0273 Natural Resource Gas Limited Proceeding 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
In connection with Mr. Thacker's correspondence of January 9, 2009, I would 
respectfully recall my correspondence to you before Christmas in which I advised 
all parties that it would not be possible for Union to respond to Mr. Thacker's 
original (and frankly quite unexpected) cost submission before the week of 
January 5, 2009. Mr. Thacker expressed no concerns at that time nor, in his most 
recent correspondence, has there been any suggestion of prejudice resulting from 
the timing of Union's response.  
 
----- Original Message ----- 
From: Lawrence Thacker <lthacker@litigate.com> 
To: boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca <boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca> 
Cc: doleary@airdberlis.com <doleary@airdberlis.com>; sstoll@airdberlis.com 
<sstoll@airdberlis.com>; philt@stockwoods.ca <philt@stockwoods.ca>; Penny, 
Michael; King, Richard <rking@ogilvyrenault.com>; Brown, Janine 
Sent: Fri Jan 09 20:34:08 2009 
Subject: RE: EB-2008-0273 Natural Resource Gas Limited Proceeding 
 
  
Please see the attached letter. 
 



 


